
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the children who took part 

in the ‘Name the Elf Competition’. We 

raised an amazing £67 which will go into our 

saving pot for outdoor equipment.  

The winner of the competition was Frankie 

in Year 3 who correctly named the elf Hope.  

 

Thank you for all your entries 

into our cupcake competition. 

We raised an amazing £50. We 

enjoyed celebrating the winners 

in our Friday assembly. Well 

done to everyone who took part. 

Next term we will be looking at having a Cake Sale 

after school. More information to follow after 

Christmas. 
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If you have any ideas that you would like to share with the School Council then please 

comment below and send back into the School Office.  

Thank you  

The School Council would like to wish you all a  

 


